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Autumn Newsletter: Year 1 
 
Dear Parents/carers, 
Welcome to the Autumn Term at Old Oak Primary. The class have settled in well to Year 1 and are beginning to 
follow the routines and expectations. 

TIMETABLE: Explains what resources are required on which days. 

 

 

 

 

 

PE: Please ensure your child has the correct PE Kit – Trainers, shorts, T-shirt. Your child will need to bring their PE 
kit in on Monday and Thursday.  

 
Reading Books: To reduce the amount of books that go missing we ask all children to bring their book bag to 
school every day to take their books home in. The books will be changed weekly and this is part of their 
homework. Please read with your child as often as possible as this will support their learning in school. Ask your 
child questions about the book to ensure they have understood what they have read.  

Curriculum: the included sheet gives details of what your child will be learning this term. The IPC unit we will be 
covering is ‘Seasons’. 

Homework: The children will receive homework every Friday, which will link to what they have been studying in 
class. Homework is due back to the following Wednesday. Please encourage your child to complete this, and allow 
them to be as independent as possible.  

Year 1 Phonics: In June, the children will have a Phonics Screening, where they will be expected to read a variety 
of words based on the phonics sounds they have learnt this year. If you have any questions on this please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 

 

Many thanks,  
Mrs Khalil and Mrs Higgins   
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